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I want the people representing the population to know I do not agree with moving the boundaries of our districts. It
is bad enough that Simsbury was moved into a much larger Federal district, far away from the representative in
Washington. Don’t let it happen in the state.
Arlene Zappile
Simsbury, Ct. 06070
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